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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Please see our Parent Newsletter below. Apologies for the different format, Sway is down today. 
 

Message from Mrs Marsh 
It was a joy to visit 25 students with chocolate bunnies this morning to recognise them as our top House 
point achievers this term in each year group. The spontaneous applause that several classes gave to 
recognise their peers’ achievements was particularly lovely. 
 
It’s been a short half term but one packed with lots of progress made with students’ learning progress 
and behaviours and a wide range enriching opportunities, ranging from a hugely impressive Dance 
show, Maths Feast and Harry Potter evening. Please engage with our termly newsletter attached for a 
fuller picture of successes at LVC. 
 
Someone who has been integral to our rich extracurricular offer at LVC has been Mrs Fenn, who leaves 
the College over Easter. I would like to share my appreciation and thanks for the significant contribution 
that she has made a valued member of our support staff over the last 15 years. We also say goodbye 
to Mr Savill whose classes will be picked up by Ms Zwandahl in the summer term. We wish Mr Savill all 
the best with his new endeavours outside of teaching. 
 
Please find our termly safeguarding newsletter attached from Mrs Keen, Designated Safeguarding 
Lead. 
 
School reopens on Monday 15th April (Week one). Our Year 10s and 11s will be busy engaged with 
revision over the holidays. It’s important to achieve balance with other activities and some rest too. 
 
I hope that you have a safe and enjoyable Easter break. 
 

Out of catchment bus service  

We are hoping to continue with the bus service that we currently arrange. To ensure that we can 
proceed in organising the bus provision for the new academic year starting September 2024 we need 
know if you would still like to continue with this service. 

The cost for the Suffolk service in the current year is £735 per student, which equates to £18.84 per 
week. Please note this cost is subject to change for September 2024. The College pay the bus 
company at the start of the year and offer you the ability to pay in instalments over the school year. 

Please could you advise us of the following via email to buses@lintonvc.org  with “Bus 2024” in the 
subject line before 15 May 2024. 

• Parental contact details: - email address and telephone number  

• Student’s Name, current tutor group  

 

https://lvc.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/LVC-SPRING-24-final.pdf
https://lvc.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Safeguarding-Newsletter-Spring-2.pdf
mailto:buses@lintonvc.org
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The stops are currently but these will be dependent on the demand for September 2024.  

• The Boot, Dullingham 

• Fox Green, Great Bradley 

• Village Hall, Thurlow 

• Bus stop near to Great Wratting 

• Little Wratting  
• Haverhill Bus Station 

• Sainsbury’s Haverhill 
• Chivers Road opposite Strawberry Fields, Haverhill 

After May half term we will advise the actual cost and availability for September 2024. 
 
If you would prefer to use a public bus service then Stagecoach do offer youth tickets, for more 
information please see link 
https://www.stagecoachbus.com/regionaltickets/east/cambridgeshire/studentrider 
 
Please note if you wish to use the Stagecoach service the school will not be able to assist with 
any transport issues as this is a public service bus. 
 
Quiz Night 
We are delighted to invite you to our community Quiz night, which is taking place on April 26th in the 
main hall. The Friends of LVC have been working hard to make this a night to remember! We will be 
running a raffle on the night, with some fantastic prizes to give away, kindly donated by local 
businesses. If you have any goods/services that you would also like to donate, please feel free to get in 
touch with the Friends (friends@lintonvc.org). The more prizes we have the better!  
 
Doors open at 6.30pm, with the first round of questions beginning at 7.15pm, leaving you plenty of time 
to make use of our fully stocked bar. A fish and chip supper (there are other choices including a 
vegetarian option) is included as part of your ticket, and will be served mid-evening.  
 
Tickets can be purchased by following this link: - www.ticketsource.co.uk/friends-of-linton-village-
college  and you will be able to choose your supper when purchasing your ticket. The link is also on our 
Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/friendsoflintonvillagecollege 
 
The evening will finish around 10.30pm. Places are limited and the sale of tickets will be closing on 
Tuesday 23rd April at 6.30pm. 
 
So, come on, form a team of 6 people and come and join the fun! 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Tom Foxall 
Chair - Friends of Linton Village College 
07584 664 644 

https://www.stagecoachbus.com/regionaltickets/east/cambridgeshire/studentrider
mailto:friends@lintonvc.org
http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friends-of-linton-village-college
http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friends-of-linton-village-college
https://www.facebook.com/friendsoflintonvillagecollege

